
NOTICE OF LOCATION CHANGE 

EDA Board & Planning Commission 

 In-Person Meeting Location Change 

February 15, March 15, April 19, May 17,             
and June 21

Lincoln Reception Center 

2300 S. Lincoln Road 

Mt. Pleasant, MI  48858 

To provide for social distancing during these public meetings 

the location of both meetings has been moved to the Lincoln 

Reception Center located behind the Lux Funeral Home.  

Enter at the Lux Funeral Home driveway and follow the 

directional signs around to the Lincoln Reception Center 

entrance and parking area on the south side of the building. 

In the interest of creating the safest possible environment, 

all attendees at the EDA Board meeting or Planning 

Commission meeting are invited and encouraged to wear 

masks while in the building.  Extra masks will be available 

for those that may need one. 

EDA Meeting –  4:30 pm 

Planning Commission Meeting – 7:00 pm 
Posted January 25, 2022 




